
ADVISORY TO THE DEPOSITORS OF THE CLOSED 
RURAL BANK OF TIBIAO (ANTIQUE), INC.

March 13, 2020

In view of the community quarantine measures implemented by the Government 
to prevent the spread of COVID-19 and for the mutual benefit of the Bank’s 
clients and personnel of the Philippine Deposit Insurance Corporation (PDIC), 
the PDIC will not be able to receive and process deposit insurance claims from 
depositors onsite.

Depositors are advised to file their claims through mail or courier by sending 
the duly accomplished and notarized Claim Form, original evidence of deposit 
(Example: savings passbook, certificate of time deposit, etc.), and photocopies 
of two (2) valid IDs to the:

Claim Forms are available at the bank’s premises. These may also be downloaded 
free of charge from the PDIC website, http://www.pdic.gov.ph/files/New_PDIC_
Claim_Form.pdf.

The PDIC regrets the inconvenience and appeals for your understanding.

Public Assistance Department
Philippine Deposit Insurance Corporation (PDIC)

6th Floor SSS Building, 6782 Ayala Avenue
corner V. A. Rufino St., Makati City 1226


